Best wishes from the M25 Consortium

Rachel Telfer < Rachel. Telfer@london.ac.uk >

Thu 2020-12-17 2:33 PM

To: LIS-M25@JISCMAIL.AC.UK < LIS-M25@JISCMAIL.AC.UK >



Best wishes from the M25 Consortium to all our members.

Virtual Learning and Development

If you have some free time over the Christmas period, visit the Members' Area and enjoy free development resources from short videos to full training sessions. During these challenging times, you may find **Ash Charlton's 'Working from Home'** training course and tips from the **Institute of Resilience** particularly useful.



Access the Members' Area

Book now! cpd25 2021 programme of events

We're kick-starting 2021 with 'Managing Student Behaviour' on 13th January and 'Delivering

Library Services Remotely' on 22nd January. The first workshop of the cpd25 ASPECTS programme will also be held in January, 'The GLAM sector: what we can learn from galleries, libraries, archives, and museums'. Visit our website to view all scheduled events in January and February.



View events here

Apologies for cross-posting

If you're unable to view the images in this email please click 'unblock content' at the top of this email or contact m25libadmin@london.ac.uk.

M25 Consortium website



